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Event Calendar

March 2025

01 — Saturday

08:00 — 23:59 Speed Week 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

09:00 — 23:59 Camping

Camping at the DLRA Camp

09:00 — 23:59 Volunteer Register

All entrants (or a member of their team) must volunteer for at least one job (or shift) at Speed Week. There are volunteer positions
from the Thursday before Speed Week right through to pack up the following Sunday.

02 — Sunday

08:00 — 23:59 Speed Week 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

09:00 — 23:59 Camping

Camping at the DLRA Camp

09:00 — 23:59 Volunteer Register

All entrants (or a member of their team) must volunteer for at least one job (or shift) at Speed Week. There are volunteer positions
from the Thursday before Speed Week right through to pack up the following Sunday.

03 — Monday

08:00 — 23:59 Speed Week 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

08:00 — 23:59 Spectator / Lake Entry

Payment of a Lake Entry Fee is required by everyone entering onto the lake

08:00 — 23:59 Secondary Entrant 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

09:00 — 23:59 Camping

Camping at the DLRA Camp

09:00 — 23:59 Volunteer Register

All entrants (or a member of their team) must volunteer for at least one job (or shift) at Speed Week. There are volunteer positions
from the Thursday before Speed Week right through to pack up the following Sunday.
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04 — Tuesday

08:00 — 23:59 Speed Week 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

08:00 — 23:59 Spectator / Lake Entry

Payment of a Lake Entry Fee is required by everyone entering onto the lake

08:00 — 23:59 Secondary Entrant 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

09:00 — 23:59 Camping

Camping at the DLRA Camp

09:00 — 23:59 Volunteer Register

All entrants (or a member of their team) must volunteer for at least one job (or shift) at Speed Week. There are volunteer positions
from the Thursday before Speed Week right through to pack up the following Sunday.

05 — Wednesday

08:00 — 23:59 Speed Week 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

08:00 — 23:59 Spectator / Lake Entry

Payment of a Lake Entry Fee is required by everyone entering onto the lake

08:00 — 23:59 Secondary Entrant 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

09:00 — 23:59 Camping

Camping at the DLRA Camp

09:00 — 23:59 Volunteer Register

All entrants (or a member of their team) must volunteer for at least one job (or shift) at Speed Week. There are volunteer positions
from the Thursday before Speed Week right through to pack up the following Sunday.

06 — Thursday

08:00 — 23:59 Speed Week 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

08:00 — 23:59 Spectator / Lake Entry

Payment of a Lake Entry Fee is required by everyone entering onto the lake

08:00 — 23:59 Secondary Entrant 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

09:00 — 23:59 Camping

Camping at the DLRA Camp

09:00 — 23:59 Volunteer Register

All entrants (or a member of their team) must volunteer for at least one job (or shift) at Speed Week. There are volunteer positions
from the Thursday before Speed Week right through to pack up the following Sunday.
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07 — Friday

08:00 — 23:59 Speed Week 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

08:00 — 23:59 Spectator / Lake Entry

Payment of a Lake Entry Fee is required by everyone entering onto the lake

08:00 — 23:59 Secondary Entrant 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

09:00 — 23:59 Camping

Camping at the DLRA Camp

09:00 — 23:59 Volunteer Register

All entrants (or a member of their team) must volunteer for at least one job (or shift) at Speed Week. There are volunteer positions
from the Thursday before Speed Week right through to pack up the following Sunday.

08 — Saturday

08:00 — 23:59 Speed Week 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

08:00 — 23:59 Spectator / Lake Entry

Payment of a Lake Entry Fee is required by everyone entering onto the lake

08:00 — 23:59 Secondary Entrant 2025 Entry

The DLRA conducts its annual Speed Week at Lake Gairdner in South Australia. It's straight line speed on "the big white dyno", as
fast as you can go on a salt lake in the remote Australian outback. There is no setting like it anywhere in the world.

09:00 — 23:59 Camping

Camping at the DLRA Camp

09:00 — 23:59 Volunteer Register

All entrants (or a member of their team) must volunteer for at least one job (or shift) at Speed Week. There are volunteer positions
from the Thursday before Speed Week right through to pack up the following Sunday.

09 — Sunday

No events

10 — Monday

No events

11 — Tuesday

No events

12 — Wednesday

No events

13 — Thursday

No events

14 — Friday

No events
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15 — Saturday

No events

16 — Sunday

No events

17 — Monday

No events

18 — Tuesday

No events

19 — Wednesday

No events

20 — Thursday

No events

21 — Friday

No events

22 — Saturday

No events

23 — Sunday

No events

24 — Monday

No events

25 — Tuesday

No events

26 — Wednesday

No events

27 — Thursday

No events

28 — Friday

No events

29 — Saturday

No events

30 — Sunday

No events

31 — Monday

No events
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